Proposed footpath link
RESPONSE FORM				







Introduction



[bookmark: _GoBack]Lancaster City Council is seeking your views on a proposed footpath link between Riverside View and the residential areas to the west of Lancaster to improve pedestrian connections.

The consultation period will run from 9 August to 6 September 2019.
  
Table 1 demonstrates the benefits of the footpath link in trip distances, which will encourage people to walk or cycle rather than use of their car for such journeys. This will help alleviate pressure on the local roads and improve air quality as a result.  Likewise it makes the children’s equipped play area more accessible to existing local residents.

Map A:
This maps shows the current position (with the concrete panelled boundary treatment)

Map B:
This maps shows the proposed footpath link to Sycamore Grove (removal of the concrete panelled boundary treatment and the new footpath link)

Table 1

	Facility
	Distance without Link
	Distance with Link

	School
	1.2km
	0.45km

	Convenience store
	1km
	0.5km

	Rail station
	1.4km
	1km

	Outdoor playing space
	1.7km
	0.85km



Responses are encouraged via the council’s online consultation system: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ProposedFootpath. 
Alternatively, this form can be returned electronically by email, or in hard copy if necessary, to:
Email: dm@lancaster.gov.uk  
Address: Economic Growth and Regeneration, Development Management Team, PO Box 4, Town Hall, Lancaster, LA1 1QR

        


Your Views


Please Note: You do not need to return this form if you have completed a response using any of the Council’s online systems for this consultation. Duplicates will not be considered.

	
1. Do you support the proposed link footpath as shown in Map B?

Yes			No

2. Please provide your comments on the proposed link footpath in the box below

	



























Use a separate sheet if necessary



	
4. What is your postcode?  




Signed:


Date:  
Return by 6 September 2019


